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Dear all,
 
On Tuesday, Sept. 26, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed course proposals for History 2675,
2705, 2800, and 5710.
 
Please find below the feedback of the Panel:
 

1)      History 2675 (new course; requesting GE Historical Study and GE Diversity—Global Studies): unanimously approved with one
contingency and one recommendation
·         Contingency: The course syllabus should include the goals and expected learning outcomes of the two requested GE

categories. See: https://asccas.osu.edu/curriculum/asc-syllabus-elements
·         Recommendation: P. 5: F should be replaced by E, since F is not a grade at Ohio State.

 
2)      History 2705 (existing course with GE Historical Study; request for 100% DL delivery): unanimously approved with one

recommendation: Panel strongly recommends having a hybrid-specific GE assessment plan for this course.
 

3)      History 2800 (existing course; request for 100% DL delivery): unanimously approved
 

4)      History 5710 (new course): unanimously approved
 
At the end of the course description in curriculum.osu.edu (i.e., the description that will eventually appear in the course catalog),
we have added “Team-taught course with faculty member in Anatomy” (a statement that we include for all team-taught
courses).

 
As you will recall from the team-teaching cfp
(https://artsandsciences.osu.edu/sites/artsandsciences.osu.edu/files/2017%20Team%20Teaching%20Call%20for%20Proposals.pdf
), courses submitted for the ASC team-teaching grant are first approved as curricular items (i.e., as courses) for inclusion in their
departments’ curricula. (This step is independent from the grant review.) It is this first step that took place last Tuesday. Next the
course will be reviewed by the full ASC Curriculum Committee (ASCC) for a team-teaching grant. We expect this will take place
soon.  The faculty Chair of the ASCC will then contact the faculty member with the results of the grant review.

 
The courses that have been fully approved (2705, 2800, and 5710) will now be advanced to the next step (OAA/Graduate School). I will
return 2675 to the initiator queue via curriculum.osu.edu so that the Department can address the feedback of the Panel.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, please contact Janice Aski (cc’d here), faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 1
Panel, or me.

 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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